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CEM update

• Savings targets and proposed restructure

• Supporting Celebrating Age Project- arts and 
activities for older people, poetry in library 
June, Trio Florence Court July, Sept event 
planned

• Saturday Social Club ongoing, trip to WSM 
for older people July 21st, 

• Junior Good Citizen Project

• Big Pledge complete, Trowbridge 2nd place

• Fun in the Sun –will be supporting this year at 
Studley Green

• Recruitment of LAC

• New OCM site

• WW1 Tree Planting Project



CEM update

• Carers Support Connecting 

Communities and WWMMF

• Supporting Hub project in the Shires, 

• Administration of Health and 

Wellbeing Group, Safer Communities 

Group and Local Youth Network

• Grants administration, appraisals, 

reports and evaluations

• Weekly electronic community 

newsletter

• Community issues administration

• CATG minutes and reports

• Support to area board



New OCM site 

https://ocm.wiltshire.gov.uk/trowbridge



Walking App Proposal

• The Community Engagement team, working in 

partnership with the Wiltshire History Centre, Public 

Health Wiltshire, Wiltshire Ramblers and the Open 

University, is seeking to develop a mobile phone 

application to enable local people to create their 

own healthy, local history walks in the Trowbridge 

area.  The Application will be available to download 

on smartphones and it will list local walks and 

walking groups in the area..  



Walking App deliverables

• Delivery of a mobile walking app – developed by 
Ramblers GB in collaboration with WC. Available free of 
charge to users.

• The inclusion of existing local walks

• The facility for users to create local walks

• A toolkit for use by local community groups

• Access to historical resources for groups creating history 
walks

• Promotion, marketing and support available to local 
groups and parish councils

• A funding bid has been made to the Heritage Lottery 
Fund to support the cost of developing the application 
and a contribution of £1000 is now sought from 
Trowbridge area board.


